
 

 

Glendale Board Report 

 

Attendance was around 98% for the month. Science Mon Cas tests were completed with 

three 4th graders participating. 

We continue to have visits from our counselor, librarian and Ranger Kelly. It is an 

exciting time at the colony. The gophers have made their annual appearance but are a bit 

hampered by the snow.  

We are happy for John Hofer for receiving a high score on the writing assessment. 

Awesome job John.  

Students are excited for the warmer weather and for the summer break.  

We would like to wish Mr. McGraw a happy retirement. Best wishes to him and his 

family as he begins the next phase of his life. Thank you Mr. McGraw.  

 

 


